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Dear Representative, 

 

On behalf of the managers and supervisors in the federal government whose interests are 

represented by the Federal Managers Association (FMA), we applaud your vote to approve 

Representative Matt Cartwright’s amendment to maintain the moratorium on A-76 studies at the 

Department of Defense (DOD) during consideration of the Fiscal Year 2018 Defense 

Authorization bill (H.R. 3219).  

 

This amendment helps prevent the outsourcing of civilian jobs, which are best performed by the 

skilled and experienced federal workforce. Importantly, both the DOD Inspector General and the 

Government Accountability Office determined the A-76 process does not result in savings. FMA 

is grateful for your vote of support on the House floor.     

 

Sincerely, 

 
  Renee Johnson     

  National President   
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